
Wairoa District Council ... in focus
FOR YOUR DIARY
COUNCIL MEETINGS
27 September:	 3pm
25 October:	 10am

CONTACT US
Wairoa District Council

Queen St, Wairoa
info@wairoadc.govt.nz

(06) 838 7309

WE
ARE.
Encouraging you to VOTE 

to help shape your community.

We are 
Local Government.

KIA TŪ, 
KIA MĀIA

Vote and be 
counted Wairoa!

Wairoa 
District Council

Voting papers for local 
government elections will be 
arriving in your mailboxes 
over the next week and it’s 
important that you complete 
and return your voting 
papers as soon as possible.
 
We have all heard the stories 
of the last minute rush to the 
post box, so don’t leave it 
too late.  It’s so much easier 

to have your voting papers completed as soon as 
you receive them.  Saves all the last minute rushing 
around.
 
There might be some of you that still haven’t made 
up your minds about who to vote for or you might 
still need some information about the Māori Wards 
poll.  I think the main point is don’t leave your vote 
till the very last minute.
 

Also – if you damage, misplace or believe your voting 
form has been lost in the post, you can still cast a 
special vote.  Just come in and see either myself or 
Trudy Clark at the Wairoa District Council offices 
in Queen Street and we’ll be able to assist you.
You can post your completed forms at PostShop or 
any post box around the district.  We will also have 
a ballot box located in our Queen street office as 
well.  Make sure your friends and family have sent 
off their forms as well.
 
The Wairoa district had the second highest voter 
turnout in the country in the last elections and we 
want to take out the top spot this round.  So it’s 
really important that you have your say, cast your 
vote and make sure you send your voting forms 
back well before the deadline of 8 October for it to 
be counted.  Don’t leave it till the last minute.  

KIA TŪ, KIA MĀIA – 
Vote and be counted Wairoa

Kia Tū, Kia Māia – Vote and be counted Wairoa!  #Vote2016

COUNCIL FORUM
11 October:	 2pm

MAORI STANDING COMMITTEE
14 October:
12.30pm, Te Reinga Marae, Te Reinga

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
COMMITTEE
3 October:	 2pm

#Vote2016

15 September 2016

If you did not enrol on the 
elctoral roll, you will need to cast 
a SPECIAL VOTE. 

Come into the Wairoa District 
Council offices to see one of our 
electoral officers who can help 
you through the process. 

Do you need 
to cast a 
special vote?

Electoral Officers: James Baty & Trudy Clark
(06) 838 7309 | info@wairoadc.govt.nz | Queen Street, Wairoa


